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“Admission Process Coming Soon: Stay Tuned on our Website!” 

 

Dear Prospective Candidates, 

 

We are excited to announce that the MHRD admission process for the upcoming 

Academic Year (2024-25) will happen through the MH-CET-2024 or CAT-2023 

and In Person Assessment (WAT, GA & PI).  

 

The Digital Application form will open post declaration of MH-CET-2024 results. 

 

To stay updated and receive timely notifications, we encourage you to visit our 

official website regularly. 

 
Director 

Jamnalal Bajaj Institute of Management Studies (Autonomous) 

University of Mumbai 

D.N. House, 164 Backbay Reclamation, 

H.T. Parekh Marg, Churchgate, Mumbai-400 020. 

 

  

 

             

 

 


